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Legal Notice  
Winchendon Conservation Commission 

 

    

25 Hyde Street; Assessor's Map 5B-1, Lot 29 

Pursuant to the provisions of M.G.L. Chapter 131, Section 40, and the Town of 
Winchendon Wetlands Protection Bylaw, the Winchendon Conservation Commission 
will hold a public hearing on Thursday, May 9th,  2019 at 7:05 pm to consider the Request 
for Determination of Applicability filed by property owner Peter J. Bredberg for 
proposed work within the 100-foot Buffer Zone to Bordering Vegetated Wetlands at 25 
Hyde Street; Assessor's Map 5B-1, Lot 29. The project entails repair/upgrade to meet 
Title 5 requirements for an existing subsurface sewae disposal system serving a three-
bedroom dwelling. The hearing will be held in the 4' Floor Conference Room of the 
Winchendon Town Hall, 109 Front Street. 

The Request for Determination of Applicability is available for public review at the Land 
Use Office, Room 10 (first floor) of the Winchendon Town Hall on Wednesdays and 
Thursdays during the hours of 9am - 12noon, except for 3pm - 6pm on meeting nights, 
or by calling the Conservation Agent for an appointment at 978-297-5402. 


